
 

Parks Victoria November 2019 Board Meeting Report  
The Parks Victoria Board met on Tuesday 26 November to discuss a range of important issues and 
opportunities. The highlights of the meeting are outlined below. 
 

Presentations 
The Board received presentations from the Emergency Management Commissioner and Chief Fire Officer 
about the fire season outlook, and from the Executive Director at Heritage Victoria about the role of Heritage 
Victoria. 
 

Managing Country Together Framework 
The Board approved the Managing Country Together Framework. 
 

Draft Nature Conservation Strategy 
The Board noted the excellent progress on the draft Nature Conservation Strategy. 
 

Health, Safety and Environment 
The Board noted positive incident rates. 
 

Local Ports Annual Report 
The Board signed off on the Safety and Environment Management Plan (SEMP) Annual Report, which is 
required under the Port Management Act 1995. 
 


